Subject: Taxi update

From: Jessica Duboff < jessica.duboff@lacity.org>

Date: 05/21/2015 10:10 AM

To: Laurie Hughes lhughes@gatewaytola.org, Donald Duckworth duckworth.donald@gmail.com, Miki Payne Miki@hbdrollinger.com,

Christina Davis < Christina@laxcoastal.com > CC: Samantha Foley < samantha@cerrell.com >

Morning-

The extra holding space for taxis on Alverstone was opened this week and Seleta Reynolds, the DOT General Manager, gave instructions to all the taxi company managers Tuesday to direct their cars there. Additionally, at this morning's Taxi Commission meeting there is an agenda item updating the commissioners on the situation with LAX for their info and input.

Will keep sending updates....

Jessica Duboff

LAX Community Liaison & Senior Advisor Councilmember Mike Bonin City of Los Angeles 310-568-8772 | www.11thdistrict.com

1 of 1 08/15/2018 09:59 AM